
 

Extensions of Certificates for Medication Administration Course 
Trainers 

 
In response to the COVID-19 State of Emergency and actions that are being 
instituted throughout Pennsylvania in an attempt to slow the spread of 
COVID-19, the Office of Developmental Programs (ODP) will be extending 
the Medication Administration Course Trainer Certification for currently 
certified trainers to August 31, 2020.   

  

All face to face “Medication Administration Train the Trainer” courses will be 
cancelled until further notice.  While the State of Emergency continues, all face to 
face classes for both new trainer applicants and current trainers needing 
recertification will be replaced with online only classes. Additional information 
related to these online courses will be forthcoming. 
 
 


